AFTER SCHOOL ART CLUB

Dear parents,

The after school Art Club will start a new 10 week term at Cheapside School on
Wednesday 13™ January and will run from 3:15 till 4:15 pm. The cost will be
£60 per child and the places will be offered to the children in Years 3, 4, 5 and
6 with the maximum of 15 places available.

The children will learn how to draw animals, flowers and different objects
using simple shapes and linking them in order to produce a beautiful picture
each session. They will also improve their watercolours and pastels techniques,
learn about perspective, figures and still life, how to mix colours and use
different brush strokes.

If your child would like to come please fill in the required information, tear up
a slip below and bring to the school office. Cheques are payable to Mrs B
Dutton. Should you require any further information please contact Mrs Billie
Dutton on 01344 874737 or 07890877175 or you can email her on
biljanadutton@aol.com.

| would like to join the art club!

Child’s name Year

Emergency contact number

Other relevant information
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